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CITY OF HAMILTON 
M OT I O N 

 
 

HMHC Date: February 21, 2019  

 
MOVED BY COUNCILLOR …………………..……...……………….......................... 

SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR ……..………………………………………………... 

 

Dunnington-Grubb Gardens, 1000 Main Street East  
 
WHEREAS, the Hamilton Municipal Heritage Committee has received a verbal update 
respecting the Dunnington-Grubb Gardens, and 
 
WHEREAS, the property known as Gage Park is currently on staff’s work plan for 
Designation 
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED: 
 
(a) That the Hamilton Municipal Heritage Committee recommends that Gage Park 

remain as a historic passive Victorian park; 
 
(b) That the preservation and conservation of Dunnington-Grubb Gardens continue;  
 
(c) That the Hamilton Municipal Heritage Committee recommends that Gage Park 

continue to be used for educational programs geared towards youth, post-
secondary students and potential tourism programs; 

 
(d) That the Hamilton Municipal Heritage Committee support “non-financial” initiatives 

of the Friends of Gage Park and the Dunnington-Grubb Gardens Foundation; and 
 
(e) That City staff continue their engagement with the Friends of Gage Park and 

Dunnington-Grubb Gardens Foundation. 


